
 

 

 

Our Ref: HHU/SLU/PEve7Jan25 
 
17th December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 7 Parents Evening –Thursday 16th January 2025 
 
We are delighted to welcome you on Thursday 16th January for our Year 7 Parents Evening.  
 
This is an opportunity for you to discuss your son/daughter’s current progress, effort and attitude with 
their subject teachers. This is also an opportunity to discuss any concerns you may have.  Furthermore, 
attending this evening is highly beneficial in supporting your child’s attainments. 
 
Year 7 Parents Evening will be held from 4.00pm to 7.30pm in the Hall and the Gym.  
  
In order to book appointments, please visit https://huxlow.schoolcloud.co.uk from Monday 6th January 
at 8.30am to Wednesday 15th January at 3.30pm. 
 
Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the teachers directly.  
 
A guide to setting up the appointments can be found here.   To login you will need your child’s first name, 
surname, and date of birth. The information you use to log in must match the information you have shared 
with Huxlow Academy and is on our school system.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Helene Huchet 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

https://www.huxlow.northants.sch.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/Parent-Guide-SchoolCloud.pdf

